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WSC MEETING SUMMARY

COMMITTEE NAME Shepparton Water Services Committee Meeting

MEETING DATE 18 July 2017

WSC members: Kevin Minogue (Deputy Chair), Ross Heywood, John Horder, Alan Strang

GMW attendees: David Irvine (CSM Shepparton), Andrew Shields (Mgr River Operations),

ATTENDEE .
S Alan Arthur (GM Corporate Services).
Visitors: Nil
APOLOGIES Craig Reynolds (Chair), Tom Sexton, Rod Squires, Ashley Galt, David Woodhouse

Main Topics Discussed

Water Resource Seasonal Outlook —

The members were provided with the current storage levels and the possible water availability for 2017/18.
Discussion around climate models which are driving dryer conditions as there is a belt of high pressure in
southern hemisphere pushing cold fronts and moisture southward.

e The current risk of spill was discussed together with the trade opportunities.

Web Security Update — Al

e Provided the committee with the current security systems in place and queried whether the committee felt they
were adequate. He provided industry examples of the various types of security applications that are available.
e The members suggested that the security could possibly be increased but on an individual's option basis.

Winter Works Update —

e Provided a comprehensive operational report detailing the capital works program being delivered this winter in
the Shepparton area.

e Once GMW upgrade structures such as road bridge crossings, it was suggested we investigate the possibility of
these assets being transferred to local council ownership and ongoing maintenance

Other items
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